
To Stephanie Poirier, 
 
I'm officially wrifing to ask for an extension on my garden suite permit that was 
taken out earlier this year for the property in Wahnapitae, at 10 willow st. Lot 8, 
Con 3 Dryden.  The reason we are asking for the extension is as such permits on 
the property we're not completed the city would not pass the garden suite unfil 
the permits were completed. Therefore we had to obtain engineered plans to 
complete the project which took longer then expected, and weren't able to 
complete the project before the deadline. We're are looking to obtain a 6 month 
extension so that the permits can be closed in the spring. 
 
Regards, 
Joey Talbot. 
 
 


